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Maryland Parents of Blind Children [MDPOBC] and the National Federation of the Blind of Maryland








Invite you to celebrate the holiday season with us. Fun for the whole family!


Sponsored by MDPOBC








Date:





Time:





Location:








December 15th





10:00 am to 12:00 pm





1800 Johnson St.


Baltimore, MD 21230  


        Please use the 


         entrance off of 


                    Wells Street








Arts & Crafts


Snacks and


more





For more information:





Contact Leslie Garrison at (443) 802-8623 after 7 pm





www.ngb.org








